Tom G James

From: Nerys Andreu

Sent: 13 April 2023 20:14

To: EED Forward Planning

Subject: Second Deposit LDP - Consultation - comments

Attachments: Second deposit LDP 18-33 exclusion of employment land - SR-026-017.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Bethan

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

Caution: This is an external email and did not originate from within the Council. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, use the 'Report Message' button.

Rhybudd: E-bost allanol yw hwn ac nid oedd yn tarddu o'r Cyngor. Byddwch yn ofalus wrth glicio dolenni neu atodiadau agoriadol. Pan fyddwch yn ansicr, defnyddiwch y botwm 'Report Message'.

Dear Forward Planning Manager,

I am writing to you with regards to the second deposit Carmarthenshire LDP.

I note the revised plan reduces the number employment areas around Carmarthen, in particular, the site referred to in the attached.

Aside from the fact that when building a large number of domestic dwellings it makes obvious sense to also build facilities for employment, the fact that this area is so conveniently close to such a populated area means it not only has the potential to greatly improve peoples lives in so many ways but also has the incredible benefit of Carbon emissions from travel being greatly reduced. I know that the Welsh government are extremely committed to Carbon reduction.

Please find attached some comments which I absolutely subscribe to and would very much like you to read. Many people have spoken to me about this voicing their concerns, it clearly is causing some strength of feeling.

How can it make sense to force yet more people to commute to Cross Hands, Swansea and Cardiff? We should be focusing on making West Carmarthen an employment hub to sustain local people.

Yours sincerely,

Gerard and Nerys Andreu

